
Maths The children will be building on
their prior knowledge of time this
term. They will learn to solve
problems involving £ and p. and
they will use clocks with Roman
numerals on, read the time to the
minute and how to convert time
from analogue to digital and vice
versa.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Time is 
a tricky concept for the children to learn so plenty of real-life 
practice with your child will help them. You are already an expert 
at telling the time and so you are well placed to support them. 

Year 3 
Learning Overview

Summer Two

Trips and Experiences

We have now been on all of our
school visits and had just about
all of our visitors in. We have a VR
workshop to enhance the
children’s learning in history.

We still have plenty of hands on
learning to keep us engaged and
motivated to learn and of course
we will be preparing to dazzle
you at the Kenningtons Festival.

We also look forward to our
inter- house sports events.

Science Our science topic for this half-term is
the human body. The children will be
naming the bones of the body and
thinking about how muscles work. As
usual, the children will develop their
scientific enquiry skills by working
practically to explore this topic and
will create a moving hand.

Topic We continue learning about life in Ancient
Egypt. The children will learn about the
gods and goddesses, hieroglyphics and
how the modern world found out about
Ancient Egyptian life. The children will
develop their historical enquiry skills by
using a range of sources to find out about
the past.

Extra Information Spellings for this half-
term are on Google
Classroom, please
encourage your child to
practise these and use
them in full sentences.

English In English this half-term, we will be
studying the book The BFG. This will
be alongside Guided Reading. The
children will take part in numerous
activities and will be practising a
range of writing styles including
newspaper reports, play scripts and
poetry.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English: Ask
your child about grammar at school and how they would use this.

PE: Our PE days are Tuesday and Thursday. Please ensure children are wearing correct PE kit and no jewellery on these days (earrings can be taped up at home if 

needed).

Water Bottles: REALLY IMPORTANT THIS TERM!!! Please ensure that your child brings sufficient water for the whole school day. If this is a shop bought bottle, please 

ensure that this is clearly labelled with your child’s name. Do remember that we are a water only school. 

Homework: Is on Google Classroom every week. Please encourage your child to complete this so they can receive their merits. 

TTRS: There will be regular times table rock stars battles throughout the half term with rewards to be earnt!


